
Public Notice 

Published May 12, 2023 

The City of Mansfield is soliciting proposals for affordable housing to be developed in the 

City of Mansfield, following the requirements of the HOME American Rescue Plan Program 

(HOME-ARP), through which an awarded project will partially be funded. The City has up to 

$600,000 to offer as a loan to one eligible project. 

A copy of the solicitation package can be found on the City’s website at: 

Questions regarding this solicitation may be sent to Adrian Ackerman, Community 

Development and Housing Director, at aackerman@ci.mansfield.oh.us until May 25, 2023, 

at 4:00 pm EST. 

An informational meeting regarding this Request for Proposals (RFP) for potential 

developers will be held on May 18, at 3:00 pm EST. Contact Adrian Ackerman, at the email 

above, for information on how to join this meeting. 

The deadline for the submission of proposals is June 12, 2023, at 4:00 pm EST. 
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